
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Friday 15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/s and Carer/s, 

Swineshead Harvest Festival 
 
Our school will celebrate Harvest Festival at St Mary’s Church on Thursday 28th September at 1:30 
pm.   
 
All classes will perform something in church which is harvest related and everyone is welcome. 
 
We would like to support our local community by supporting the local Food Bank.   
 
We are asking children to bring into school items of long-life food. We would really appreciate if you 
could send your son/daughter into school with one or two items from the list below.   
 
In order for us display the food during our Harvest Festival, we will need to receive your donations by 
Wednesday 27th September, and they can be left with your child’s class teacher or dropped off at the 
office.  The items will then be taken to church. 
 
List of suggested items of food: 
Tea bags 
Coffee 
Drinking chocolate 
Biscuits 
Sugar 
Flour 
Cereal 
Tinned goods 
Preserves 
Tinned fish 
Beans and pulses 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Claire Collett 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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